
Sample Ballot

Precinct Sample Ballot
March 5, 2024
Presidential Preference Primary and County Primary

Knox County, Tennessee
Democratic Party Ballot Page 1 of 1

Instructions to 
Voter:  Please use a 
black or blue ink pen 
to mark your ballot.  
To vote for your 
choice in each 
contest, completely 
fill in the box next to 
your choice.  To vote 
for a write-in 
candidate, write in 
the name of the 
candidate on the line 
provided and 
completely fill in the 
box provided to the 
left.
Democratic Party Ballot 
Candidates of the 
Democratic Party for 
President of the United 
States "I declare my 
preference for candidate 
for the office of 
President of the United 
States to be:"

President of the United 
States

Vote for One (1)

Joseph R. Biden

Uncommitted

Write-in

Criminal Court Judge 
Division II District 6 
(Unexpired Term)

Vote for One (1)
No Candidate Qualified

Write-in

County Commission 
District 1

Vote for One (1)

Evelyn Gill

Damon L. Rawls

Write-in

County Commission 
District 2

Vote for One (1)

Courtney Durrett

Write-in

County Commission 
District 4

Vote for One (1)

Shane Jackson

Write-in

County Commission 
District 5

Vote for One (1)

S. Arthur Moore

Write-in

County Commission 
District 6

Vote for One (1)

Daniel Edward 
Greene

Write-in

County Commission 
District 8

Vote for One (1)

Charles V Chandler

Write-in

County Commission 
District 9

Vote for One (1)

Matthew Park

Write-in

Assessor of Property

Vote for One (1)

Drew A. Harper

Write-in

County Law Director

Vote for One (1)

Jackson Fenner

Write-in

Board of Education 
District 2

Vote for One (1)

Anne Templeton

Write-in

Board of Education 
District 3

Vote for One (1)

Patricia Fontenot-
Ridley

Write-in

Board of Education 
District 5

Vote for One (1)

Terrye Whitaker

Write-in

Board of Education 
District 8

Vote for One (1)
No Candidate Qualified

Write-in

KNOX COUNTY 
ELECTION COMMISSION
Hannah Hopper, Chair
Julie Gautreau, 
Secretary
Bob Bowman
Eddie Smith
Adronicus Thomas
Christopher S. Davis, 
Administrator of 
Elections
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